
Hello ELC Families! 

All Meadow Farms orders will be ready for pick-up next Monday, April 
30th. Please stop by in the gym during your child pick-up time. All 
orders must be picked up on that day as we do not have space to store 
perishable items. 
If your child attends after school, please reply to this email to let us know. 
If your child takes the bus, please make accommodations to pick-up the 
items if your child cannot carry it with them safely on the bus.  

Thank you so much for contributing in helping the PTO raise funds for this 
fundraiser!! We will soon be sharing our end-of-the-year Slush Social info! 

The ELC PTO 


